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Farmer Ted’s Educational Visit – Thursday 17th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Thursday 17th July, children from Apollo, Discovery (Y2/Y3), Reception Class, Year 1 and Year 
2 will be going on a trip to Farmer Ted’s, Ormskirk, Liverpool. 

We will be spending the whole day at the farm, taking part in a range of exciting activities. Travel 
will be by coach, departing school at 9:00am and returning by 3:00pm. Please collect yur child at 
the usual time of 3:15pm. Children who travel on transport will return to school in time for their 
transport.  

The purpose of the visit is to give children the opportunity to observe and learn about farm animals 
in a hands-on and engaging environment. 

The school is kindly subsidising the majority of the cost, but we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £5.00 per child. Please provide Consent and payment via ParentPay. 

Checklist for the day: 

 Full School Uniform and suitable walking footwear – comfortable and okay to get muddy, 
as we will be walking around the farm. 

 Packed lunch – A school packed lunch will be provided. Please provide two still drinks in a 
disposable bag.  

 Weather-appropriate items – such as a raincoat, hat, and sun cream, depending on the 
forecast. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher. We’ll be happy to 
help with any queries. 

Thank you for your continued support – we’re looking forward to a fun and educational day at the 
farm! 

Kind regards, 
Mrs Brown 
Year 2 Class Teacher/Trip Group Lead 


